
Sustainable Leadership Project: Progress Report - November 2023 
 
In November, IPPN published the Sustainable Leadership report - Primary School Leadership: 
The Case for Urgent Action – A Roadmap to Sustainable Leadership. The report included an 
evidence-informed analysis of the current reality of primary school leadership and an 
exploration of the key issues impacting on the key issues impacting on leadership capacity 
effectiveness and sustainability. The report made specific recommendations in each of its 
sections - all targeted at enhancing the practice and experience of school leadership and this 
has been the focus of our advocacy work since its publication. 

In order to keep members up to speed with what actions have been undertaken, as part of that 
advocacy work, we've collated a progress report on the project which can be accessed below.  

  

We are hopeful that the progress report will serve to 

• reaffirm the rationale underpinning the project. 
• highlight what actions have been undertaken and what progress has been made since the 

publication of the original report. 
• provide an up-to-date evidence base which demonstrates an ongoing need for urgent 

action. 

  


